
Extract from the 433rd   Meeting of the Agency, held on 14 December 2004, in 
Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford 
 
 

 
  
 
 
(iii) Kerry County Council  -  Reg No 1-3 
 North Kerry Landfill, Muingnaminnane, Tralee, Co Kerry 
The Directors considered documentation from the Office of Licensing and Guidance 
concerning a request by Mr Jack O’Sullivan, Outer Courtyard, Tullynally, 
Castlepollard, Co Westmeath, on behalf of the Raemore and District Residents 
Association for an Oral Hearing of their objection to the proposed decision on the 
Waste Licence application of Kerry County Council, North Kerry Landfill, 
Muingnaminnane, Tralee, Co Kerry, Register of Licence No 1-3.  The Inspector 
dealing with the application had examined the request and considered that an Oral 
Hearing is not required.  Following discussion on the issues raised in the Inspector’s 
Report, dated 7 December, 2004, the Directors decided that an Oral Hearing should 
not be heard 

 


